LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

FISCAL NOTE, 87TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

April 17, 2021

TO: Honorable Briscoe Cain, Chair, House Committee on Elections

FROM: Jerry McGinty, Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: HB3974 by Paul (Relating to the residence address of a voter for purposes of a response to a
confirmation notice sent by the voter registrar.), As Introduced

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would amend the Election Code related to the residence address of a voter and would require the
Secretary of State (SOS) adopt rules as necessary to implement certain provisions.

According to SOS, no significant fiscal impact is anticipated.
Local Government Impact

According to the Texas Association of Counties, no significant fiscal impact is anticipated.

Source Agencies: 307 Secretary of State
LBB Staff: JMc, SLE, GP, SMAT
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